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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 My Derby Project 
 
As part of Year 7’s study into their local area, your child will take part in a visit to Derby 
Cathedral, the Quad and Derby Museum.   
 
Student groups 7LF1-3 will visit on 4 October and student groups 7LF4-6 will visit on 3 
October. Both visits will take place in the afternoon during sessions 5 - 7. There will be no 
charge for the visit.  Students will spend the morning at a workshop delivered by Rolls-Royce 
plc in College.  
 
Students must wear college dress and may need a waterproof coat, depending on the 
weather. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Tabiner 
Director of Learning, 10-14 Student Learning  
 


